From Windfields School Council

September, 2016
Dear Windfields Families,

As the outgoing Chair of Windfields School Council, I would like to welcome parents/guardians who are new to Windfields, and thank parents of grade 8 and 9 students for their tremendous support last year.

Many parents made generous contributions to the Windfields Student Fund last September, and I would like to ask you to consider contributing again this year. This will be our major source of fundraising for the year. 
Last year, we raised $16,567, and this money directly benefited all of our children.  A parent committee helped decide how it wanted these funds spent, and last year the school was able to purchase such items as lap top computers, African Heritage Presentations, speakers, novels, basketball uniforms and sheet music.
Please note that your donation is tax-deductible, and that the School Council suggests that parents and or guardians contribute $100 per family.
Every parent with a child at Windfields is a member of the School Council and all parents are encouraged to attend meetings.  Our first meeting will be on Thursday, October 13th, at 7:00 p.m. when our 2016/17 Executive will be elected.

Parent/Guardian support is key to a child’s success in school.  Our School Council looks forward to meeting and working with you this year!

Juanita Richardson
Parent Council Chair (2013-2016)
2016/2017 Contribution Form
Please make cheques payable to:  TDSB - WINDFIELDS JHS
Amount enclosed $____________
($100 suggested)
** Tax receipts issued by TDSB for donations over $25.00

Parent’s name ________________________________________

Name of child(ren) ____________________________________

Mailing Address ______________________________________
THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!
